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Dr. Chester P. Siess d bd
Chairman, Advisory Com:nittee O
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on Reactor Safeguards ;

.a i 0 _ $ LU. S. Atomic Energy Cou::nission J -J
Washington, D. C. 20545

Dear Dr. Siess:

Sixteen copies of the following are transmitted

for the inforntion of the Committee:

TOLEDO EDISON COMPANY

(Davis-Besse Nuclear Power Station)

A copy of the Atomic Safety and Licensing Board's Initial Decision
dated July 9,1972 in the matter of Toledo Idison Company's Davis-Eesse
Nuclear Power Station, stating that construction of the facility
should not be suspended pedding completion of the NEPA review.

Sincerely,

24 "

Richard C. DeYoung, istan Director
for Pressurized Water Reactors

Directorate of Licensing

Enclosures:
As stated
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